
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annual Title I Parent Information and Meeting Notice 
 

The Remsen Elementary School is a qualifying school for Federal Title I grant funding and receives Title I grant funding 
each year.  At Remsen, the Title I grant funds are used to provide Elementary Reading Intervention student services and 
Speech and Hearing student services.    
 
Our Reading Intervention Specialist works with students in grades k-6 to provide reading support and academic 
intervention.  Our Speech and Hearing Teacher provides our students with speech and hearing services for students that 
require supplemental support. 
 
The goal of Title I funding is to help children succeed in regular district programs, attain grade level proficiency, and 
improve achievement in basic and advanced skills.  As a Title I school, we are fortunate to have Title I grant funding to 
help support these services for our students.  We encourage all parents to be active participants in the education of their 
children so that we may work together in helping our children achieve high academic standards.  Please always feel 
welcome to ask questions, make suggestions, and provide input on our programs.  Our Welcome Back Night, as well as all 
the many family and student activities and events throughout the school year, aim to encourage all parents to be active in 
their child’s learning, growth, and success at RCS.  For more information, our Parent and Family Engagement Plan may be 
found at https://web2.moboces.org/policies/remsen/1200.2%20Parent%20and%20Family%20Engagement%20Plan.pdf 
 
On Tuesday, September 3, 2024 we will hold our Annual Title I Parent Information Meeting in tandem with our Welcome 
Back to School night.  Our administrators will be available to discuss our programs, answer questions and hear your 
feedback throughout the evening.  In addition we will soon be sharing a parent survey to help us evaluate parent and family 
engagement, to understand potential barriers that may prevent greater parent and family participation, to improve the 
academic quality of our school, to increase support for successful school and family interactions, and to work to understand 
your needs as they pertain to helping with the learning of your children. 
 
As a school that receives Title I money, you have the right to request and receive the following information regarding the 
following credentials of the professionals providing educational services to your children: 

1) Whether your child’s teacher has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas 
in which the teacher provides instruction; 

2) Whether your child’s teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which State 
qualification or licensing criteria have been waived;  

3) Whether your child’s teacher is teaching in the field of discipline of the certification of the teacher; and 
4) Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.   

 
If you have any questions, suggestions, or input pertaining to the Title I program at Remsen, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to Mr. Jenny, Superintendent, at any time throughout the school year at our many events or by phone at 315-205-4300 
or email tjenny@remsencsd.org .  Thank you! 
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